

Dear Parents,

Our third grade musical this year is titled, "COLORS, We're Better Together". All students are crayons in a crayon box who explore the difficulties which arise when they must work together to complete the day's task of coloring another page in the coloring book.

Our concert date is, Thursday, March 12 at 7:10 pm. Students need to report to their classroom at 7:00pm.

Costumes:

Each student will dress in a solid color from head to toe. Some students have a specific color they must wear while other students may wear any color they'd like. Your child should be able to tell you whether they have a specific color or can pick any color.

You may choose a t-shirt or sweatshirt solid in color (no logos or words on the front). Pants can be sweat pants of the same solid color as the top. You may visit Salvation Army for an inexpensive shirt and pants, Target or Walmart.

Amazon also has crayon costumes that will work but you do not need to spend a lot of money.

Every student needs a hat! You can use a variety of things but the shape is a cone. You could make the hat out of a foam sheet from Michael's, or a solid color party hat, or one from the Crayon Costume section on Amazon. All crayon hats need to look like they have been used, (not a pointy top), I demonstrated for the children how to cut the top off a bit. The only exception is white or black, they need pointy tops on their hats.

No special shoes are needed!

If you have any questions please email me: balogas@dearbornschools.org